
-----Original Message----- 
From: Sean Fraser  
Sent: 23 March 2018 21:49 
To: HCO 
Subject: Ramida Fraser 
 
Ramida Fraser 
 
 
Dear sir/madam, 
 
I am a local resident. I am writing to you to ask you to renew Ubers license, to give our city a 
competitive taxi service. 
This will generate healthy competition which can keep transport prices in check. 
I have used Uber taxi services many times and have always been impressed by there punctuality, 
polite service, and competitive prices. 
As an unaccompanied lady who works nights, I always feel safe when I’m in an Uber taxi. 
As a bonus they also save me money, which is also an important point. 
A cheaper and reliable service, 
 
Best regards 
 
Ramida Fraser 
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